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From: Robert Sutton [ mailto:Robert.""'H""~' 1" ' 
Sent: Tuesday, 10 June 2014 12:04 PM 
To: Leane, Stephen 
Subject: Lawyer x [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Step hen 

Following up from our telephone conversation. Mr Murray Kellam and Mr Andrew Kirkham are now on board 
regarding the above-mentioned matter. They are still getting their heads around the material and, in that regard, have 
requested a background briefing from Steve Gleeson. I take on board that Peter Lardner could also be of assistance in 
this respect and am sure that both would be appreciated. Kellam/Kirkham are available tomorrow or Friday this week. 
If this is not convenient we could liaise to identify another date. I suspect that the briefing may take up the majority of a 
day. 

If you could facilitate this request it would be much appreciated. 

Thanks robert 

Robert Sutton 

Director - Operations 

Inde~ad-based Anti-co~ion 
'(03- * Robert.Sutton~ 
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